PPG MEETING
FRIDAY 20.1.17 11 AM

PRESENT

June (Practice Manager), Kelly (Admin assistant), Trish (Secretary), Brian Todd, 
Glenys Whalley, Sue Elwood, Joanne Lewis, Julie Kenyon, Sana Haq (Medicine management)

APOLOGIES

Elaine Hartshorne

Julie Kenyon and Sana Haq from medicine management came to talk about the reason the practice has ceased letting pharmacies order prescriptions for patients.  

BT said he felt the PPG should have been consulted before the change occurred.  Also he had a leaflet from Boots at Ewood saying that they could order prescriptions for patients.  Sana said she had been into Boots at Ewood and explained the process and they understood.  

Minutes of last meeting were read and the following issues raised:-

Entrance road to surgery from Haslingden Road to car park

Since the last meeting JB has liaised with the landlord who owns the land that the surgery is on and they have confirmed that the road is owned by the council and spoken with the council regarding the green land/tree and bushes area being full of rubbish and the council have been and cleaned up this area and cleared some of the bushes.  


Vans being parking blocking view from exit road to Haslingden road

Since the meeting JB has liaised with the landlord who own the land that the surgery is on and they are going to approach the council regarding the possibility of putting yellow lines/no parking in this area and also on the exit/entry road to enable a clear entry/exit and clear view for exiting vehicles from the surgery.

Book fund now at £732.68

The waiting room has been decorated.  JB and TC to buy pictures for the waiting room.

JB is in talks regarding replacing flooring and getting chairs cleaned.

Pain management injections – this was discussed and BT said that he had seen an on line petition.  
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